
Submitter: Cole Logan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I fully support this legislation. For far too long in Oregon the trust in our voting system 

for fair and transparent elections has been gone. Restoring faith in our elected 

representatives starts with fair, transparent and honest elections. Requiring in person 

voting on Election Day is a start of that restoration of trust.  


